
SAINT PAUL'S ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
209 Washington St., P O Box 544, Delaware City, DE 19706-0544 5 
St. Paul’s Official Website is: http://www.StPaulsRCChurch.org.   
E-Mail Address:   STPAULSDECITY@verizon.net 
Phone:    (302) 834-4321      
   
Pastor:    Rev. Msgr. George Brubaker 
Deacon:   Deacon Charles Schauber, Sr.  
St. Paul's Religious Education: Linda Michel    (302) 832-2665 
     
Secretary:  Mrs. Linda Michel (Monday & Tuesday, 9AM – 2PM) (302) 834-4321 
Knights of Columbus:  Joe Ferarra, Grand Knight  (570) 982-2452 
 

Confessions:  ½ hour before each Mass for twenty minutes or by appointment.   
 
For the reception of the Sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, Eucharist, Confirmation, and 
Marriage, please see the parish website. 
 

St. Paul’s Cemetery Information:  Contact Scott Hudson at (302) 656-3323 or email at 
shudson@cathcemde.org 
 
 

Please visit and LIKE our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/698842276869943/  
 
 

 

 
OFFERTORY COLLECTION  Offertory   $ 1,896 
    Air Conditioning   $ 457 
    
 

Please consider an offering online at: http://www.stpaulsrcchurch.org/stpaulsrcc_donate.htm to assist in 
the support of our Parish.  Thank you for your continued generosity. 
 

The weekly Mass from the Cathedral of Saint Peter in Wilmington will be live-streamed on Sunday 
mornings at 9:30.  YouTube.com/DioceseOfWilm. 
 

Please visit Our Lady of Fatima on their Facebook page for LIVE viewing of Sunday Mass at 9:30AM 
https://www.facebook.com/olfnewcastle 
 

St. Paul's Parish is continuing to support The St Vincent de Paul Society with their Homeless Project. 
Please copy and paste the link below into a browser in order to read their message and a list of items 
that are needed in order to make things a little brighter for those less fortunate.  You may also make a 
cash donation.  Please mark it specifically for the “Homeless Project” and place in the Offertory Basket. 
http://www.stpaulsrcchurch.org/stpaulsrcc_documents.php 
 
If you never received your Offertory Envelopes, they are on the back windowsill on the 
Blessed Mother’s side 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday July 10  5:00 PM   MASS FOR THE PEOPLE                                                                                                      
Sunday July 11  9:00 AM (RIP) Helen Brennon 
    AND 
    (RIP) Margaret Townsend 
Saturday July 17  5:00 PM (RIP) Helen & Stephen Sefcik  
    AND 
    (RIP) Bobby McLeod by Mike and Joanne McLeod                                           
Sunday July 18  9:00 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE     
 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 7/4- 7/17 for Dennis Cogdell by Kathie Skinner 
 

Do you have a Talent you would like to share? We have a need for a Cantor in our Music Ministry and 
as a Lector in our Liturgy Ministry.  We also have a need for a couple of volunteers to be part of the 
Cleaning Team.  Please contact the Parish office if you are interested in serving your parish at (302) 834-
4321 during office hours or email at http://www.StPaulsRCChurch.org. 
 
Brought to you by https://www.dynamiccatholic.com/ and your Parish Champion, please pick up 
your FREE copy of THE DREAM MANAGER by Matthew Kelly on the table in the Vestibule and 
discover practical ways to make your dreams a reality so you can live the life you’ve always wanted.  
 
St. John/Holy Angels’ Parish is back with their 9th annual Pilar Carazo International Food 
Festival in Fremont Hall at Holy Angels, 82 Possum Park Road, Newark, DE 19711, Sunday, 
August 1, 9 AM to 4 PM. Different countries will be represented at different times throughout the day. 
Entry tickets are $10 and entitle you to 10 tickets valued at $1.00 each. A wide variety of cultural 
tasting opportunities from more than a dozen countries will be available to purchase using these 
tickets. Additional tickets will be available to purchase at the event. Check out our website and 
Facebook page for additional information or to volunteer to help or participate. www.stjohn-
holyangels.com or facebook.com/stjohnholyangels. Contact: apress@holyangels.net or (302) 
731-2219. 
 
As you all know, the Most Reverend William E. Koenig will be installed as Bishop on Tuesday, July 
13, 2021, St. Elizabeth Church, Wilmington at 2PM.  Seating is limited as this is a ticketed event. We 
have tickets available. The tickets will be distributed, first come, first serve.  
Call or email the office to make arrangements for pick up. 
 
Gospel Thoughts: Christ instructed them on how to go about their mission. Jesus knew the 
influence of materialism and that any soul taken captive by it will definitely lose focus of His mission. 
That was why he instructed his disciples against it. So, to succeed in the mission of Christ, we must 
be careful about materialism, and anything that could distract us from fulfilling God’s purpose and 
will for choosing us. Therefore, abiding by the instructions of Jesus is a sure means of fulfilling God’s 
purpose. Whereas, neglecting them is the easiest way of losing focus and failing. We have become 
so distracted that we no longer pay attention to the main purpose of our mission and call as 
Christians. This is the reason we achieve little. So, we must constantly remind ourselves that God 
chose us for a purpose and, must strive to achieve it. ~ excerpted from frcanicenjoku 
 

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 


